
Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


From: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 8:32 AM


To: angy.chambers@us.af.mil


Subject: 45th Space Wing INRMP for green turtle


Hi Angy,


My name is Jenny Schultz, and I am working on the green turtle critical habitat designation for NMFS. Ann


Marie Lauritsen gave me your contact information. I will be reviewing the Cape Canaveral/Patrick AFB


INRMP for exemption.


For my review, I will need a signed copy of the final INRMP. If it is too large to email, would you be able to


send the signature page for my records?  Also, I have a track changes "final draft" version off the Sea Turtle


Management Plan...would you send me the final version?  One last question: I noticed that there are some


projects subject to funding availability (Trident Submarine Basin juvenile green sea turtle monitoring and


nest surveys).  Would you let me know if those projects have been funded and implemented in recent years


(2 - 5 years)?


Thank you!


Jenny


Jennifer Schultz, Ph.D.


Endangered Species Division


Office of Protected Resources


NOAA Fisheries


301-427-8443


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


www.nmfs.noaa.gov
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